



14th June 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,



Eid

This newsletter is going out to families earlier this week as the large majority of our children may be absent this Friday. We wish all our children and families a very happy Eid al Fitr. A reminder too that children can come to school on Monday dressed in their Eid clothes.

Parking

Please can we remind parents not to park on the yellow zones outside of school. Parking on school keep-clear zigzags is dangerous and illegal. They are there to protect the safety of your children. Vehicles that park on school keep-clear zigzags can obstruct the vision of children, making it dangerous when they are crossing the road.

Photography Competition - Peace in Oldham

Can you capture a peaceful scene of Oldham Borough in a photograph? Please find more information on the back of this newsletter.

Sports Day

We now have a final date for our whole school Sports day. This will be on Monday the 25th of June. We will send more information out to parents. Please can all children remember to bring in their PE on that day and a bottle of water, a sunhat and suncream if the weather is going to be very hot.

Royal Wedding - 'Great Alexa Bake Off'

Thanks to all the teachers involved in organising our celebrations of the Royal Wedding. Our Children's Leadership Team chose to send the money we raised to one of the Royal Wedding charities 'Crisis.'

We are pleased to announce the winners of the Great Alex Bake off were:

3rd place Aizah (Class 6) 2nd place Iyna (Class 7) 1st place Esha (Class 5)







ATTENDANCE

Well done to classes 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 10, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96% the week before the holidays.

A special well done to classes 3, 4 and 12 for 100% SUPERB:)

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK

- * Monday 18th June School Choir attending Oldham's School Music Festival
- * Wednesday 20th June Year 3 visit to Portland Basin
- * Friday 22nd June Talent Show 9am



